Executive Board,

NAPS HQ has updated the format/look of the NAPS Bulletin Board on the

website. The new format is organized to find information easier, but also allows
NAPS to post information more efficiently. We anticipate the topics and content
on the new NAPS Bulletin Board to grow. NAPS will be reviewing the website on a
regular basis to determine if current information posted elsewhere on the website
should be moved to the new Bulletin Board for easier access and review for our
members. The previous NAPS Bulletin Board has been renamed “Bulletin Board
Archive”. Members may still access the information that was previously posted on
this former Bulletin Board on the link in the Members Section.

Please share this information with your membership. This message will also be
posted on the Board Memo section of the new NAPS Bulletin Board.

Thank you.

NAPS Headquarters



